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MOTION FOR DISMISSAL 

An e-mail dated Feb 7,2024 from Mark Sims, Environmental engineer, enclosed as Respondents 

Exhibit 1, (R1) consisting of an email containing 12 attachments contains the following statement" 

This worksheet and these documents are the basis for EPA's finding of violation." The worksheet 

enclosed as Respondents exhibit (R2) is from the original worksheet submitted on July 13,2021 is 

an incorrect document and should not be used. The other attachments are copies of Texas IRP fleet 

supplements. They show that the vehicles were added to the Texas IRP account assigned to 

NORCO. One attachment is a copy of a cab card issued by the state of Texas. There is nothing in 

these documents to indicate a violation. NORCO respectfully requests that this allegation of 

violations set forth in Docket No. CAA-09-2024-0025, that NORCO violated Section 2025(x)(2) of the 

California Truck and bus Regulation, be dismissed. 

Thank You, 

A. G. Hollenstein 

President 

Norco corporation, 1085 Jarvis Road, Saginaw TX 76179 


